

LAW OFFICES

SAMUEL J. ORR, III

1521 THIRD STREET
P. O. BOX 515
BEAVER, PA 15009
PHONE: (724) 774-5440
FAX NUMBER: (724) 774-7641

Administrative Record

August 5, 2016

PA Department of Environmental Resources 400 Waterfront Drive Pittsburgh, PA 15222 ATTN: Ms. Annette Paluh

RE: Nick Crivelli Chevrolet Former Westinghouse Electric Corporation Facility Vanport Township, Beaver County LRP No. 5-4-807-19073

Dear Ms. Paluh:

This will confirm our telephonic conversation of August 2, 2016 in which I advised you that Nick Crivelli and Nick Crivelli Chevrolet received a letter concerning the above matter. In our discussion, I advised that I was aware of the past history involving the TCE in the Vanport water supply in the late 1980's that resulted in a consent order between DEP and Westinghouse.

I also advised you that I previously engaged both Ed Monroe, an environmental engineer, at Gannett Fleming and Attorney Bruce Dice to assist us in dealings with DEP. I recall that Nick Crivelli agreed to permit test wells to be placed on his property. He advised me today that the wells are still there and that someone collects samples from the test site about every two months. We are unaware of who it is and he assumed that it was DEP.

I reviewed my file and I did find some reference to an access agreement between Westinghouse Electric and my client about ground water monitoring in the Vanport area. I am aware that a license agreement was prepared in 1990 and Mr. Crivelli may have an

Ms. Annette Paluh August 5, 2016 Page 2

executed copy in his file. The ground water study was being conducted by Paul Rizzo Associates. I enclose a copy of a proposed subsurface exploration map. Frankly, we have heard nothing since that time.

I am also aware that there is also a monitoring well in the Beaver Cemetery but Beaver Cemetery personnel do not know whether the well is still being checked. Any correspondence to the Beaver Cemetery should be addressed to me as counsel for that entity.

As I indicated, this all took us by surprise because we believed that DEP was the moving party on the well monitoring. If you need to see Mr. Crivelli's file that ended with correspondence in 1993, please advise.

Very truly yours,

Samuel J. Orr, III, Esquire

Sjo/eo

Enclosure

Cc: E. Stokan

G. Guenther T. Goodwald

Admin Record

Region

